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Golden Hills School Division is in need of homestay families for international students! This is a unique
and rewarding opportunity to learn a new culture as you become a second family and "home away from
home" for a junior high or high school student. If you are interested in welcoming an international
student (or two!) into your home, or if you would like to hear about other exciting opportunities to be
involved with our international students, please contact Golden Hills' Accommodations Coordinator
Michelle Wiley at accommodations@ghsd75.ca or 403-361-0821.




